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Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to invite you to attend this term’s open lunch sessions which will be held on the following dates:




Tuesday 22nd May – Year 3              Monday 4th June – Year 4




Monday 18th June – Year 5
              Monday 11th June – Year 6

We would like to invite you into school from 11am. Between 11am and 12pm we will be organising activities in the classroom or hall, for you to take part in with your child. This terms focus is E-safety.

If you are unable to attend the session before lunch you are welcome to join your child for lunch at 12pm. Please arrange to meet your child at their classroom door.

You will be able to eat your lunch with your child in the hall. The cost for children is £2.20, to be paid in the usual way, and £3.15 for adults, please send this beforehand, in the given envelopes. NB – There will be NO GRAB AND GOs on during Open Lunches.
Please note that we request that you leave the school site after you have eaten lunch with your child.

If you are able to join your child for open lunch, please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible so that we can cater for appropriate numbers.

We are grateful for your continued support.

NJS Staff

Name of child______________________________________________  Class_______________



I am attending open lunch from 11am

I require ____________  adult lunches and ___________ extra children’s lunches (not NJS children)
Signed: _________________________________________________________

